
The Municipality of Killarney 
2024 CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY HOURS 

THE MUNICIPAL OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
FROM TUESDAY, DECEMBER 24th, 2024 
TO WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 1st , 2025 

Regular Office hours will resume on 
Thursday, January 2nd , 2025 @ 9 A.M. 

Should you require assistance over the holidays, 
or in the event of an emergency, please call 

Candy Beauvais @ 705-698-0303 or 
Mayor Michael Reider @ 705-665-1364 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!! 

Landfill Holiday Schedule 


